
GUINNESS BOYCOTT GROWS
Bill  Donohue  comments  on  the
latest  developments  in  the
Catholic  League’s  boycott  of
Guinness:

We are contacting all 14 regional offices of the Holy Name
Society, and over 100 of its officers. Additionally, we are
reaching out to 175 Catholic War Veterans posts across the
country. We are asking them to join our boycott of Guinness.

Next week, and in the weeks that follow, we will announce more
organizations that we are contacting to join our boycott.

Contact  Alix  Dunn  at  Diageo,  parent  company  of
Guinness:  Alix.Dunn@diageo.com
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